
Rotary News & Notes
Announcements

Holiday Meeting Schedule

Our club will continue to meet as 
regularly scheduled during the 
holiday season. This includes 
meetings on December 23 and 
30. Thank you! 

Parent Connection Christmas

The annual Parent Connection 
Christmas Party will be held at 
the Boys & Girls Club on 
Tuesday, December 22 starting 
at 6 p.m. (volunteers please 
arrive by 5:30 p.m.). This year 
we will be helping 28 families 
and 48 children celebrate the 
holidays with gifts, food and 
clothing. Thank you to our head 
elf – Bonnie Behnke – and 
everyone who went shopping for 
gifts, helped wrap them, and 
those who will attend to make 
this a memorable event for 
everyone involved.  If you 
haven’t attended this special 
event in the past, please do so 
this year – you’ll be filled with 
the warmth of the holiday 
season.

  Fox Cities Morning Rotary

The new Fox Cities Morning 
Rotary Club is in full swing with 
more than 30 charter members. 
If you’re looking for a make-up 
meeting or just want to see 
what’s happening at the Fox 
Valley’s newest Rotary Club 
stop by their meetings on 
Tuesday mornings at 7 a.m. at 
Bridgewood in Neenah. 

Celebration of Lights

The annual holiday light 
spectacular is open in 
Menominee Park. Volunteers are 
still needed to staff the event 
throughout the next few weeks. 
See the calendar or sign-up on 
the sheet at your tables. And
most importantly, come out and 
support a great holiday event!

Aruba Rotary Club

Roy Duxstad presented our club 
with a flag from the Rotary Club 
of Aruba – at 57 members strong 
they’re making a difference. Roy 
promised he’d personally return 
the favor by taking our club flag 
to them. Anybody else want to 
go? 

Topic: Oshkosh North Madrigal Singers 2009 – 2010 Board
President: Nancy Leipzig
Pres. Elect: Kris Villars
Past Pres.: Craig Burnett
Secretary: Gerald Krueger
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson
Foundation: David Omachinski
Membership: Vicki Redlin
Sgt-at-Arms: Roy Duxstad

Club Service Chairs
Ken Friedman & Scott Woldt

Community Service Chairs
Mike Scott & Tim Lamers

International Service Chairs
Laura LeRoy & Tom Shepeck

Vocational Service Chairs
Glenn Nelson & Nicole Peterson

Dist. 6270
  Dist. Gov.: Bill Wresch
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Karen Fredrick

R.I. President: John Kenny

Calendar of Events
Upcoming Programs

Dec. 16

Dec. 23

Dec. 30

Jan 6th

Oshkosh North Madrigals

Jamie Warmenhoven: 
“Junior Achievement”

Timothy Hess: “Habitat 
for Humanity”

Club Business

Recurring Events
3rd Mon.
(Dec. 21)

Club Board Meeting
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins

Other Rotary Events

Dec. 16

Dec. 22 

Club Christmas Party

Parent Connection Christmas 
Party
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Toys for Tots

The Oshkosh Salvation Army 
has a record number of Oshkosh 
families who need help to 
provide toys for their children 
this Christmas. Please help by 
dropping off a toy at our next 
Rotary meeting, or at these 
locations:

Associated Bank
Assurance Title
Bay Title & Abstract
Choice Bank
Citizens First Credit Union
First Weber Group
FNB Fox Valley
Grabner Glass
Interior Woodworking
The Oshkosh Northwestern
Winnebago Community CU

Or bring a toy to the Winnebago 
Home Builders Association 
offices at Highways 44 and 91, 
you can also call (920) 235-2962 
for a toy pick up! 

DECA Judges Needed

Nicole Peterson is looking for 
people to help judge a DECA 
competition on Saturday, 
January 9, 2010 at Kimberly 
High School. No experience 
necessary – all you need to do is 
spend a little time with a high 
school student and help judge 
their business and marketing 
concepts. DECA is an 
association of marketing 
students; their mission is to 
enhance the co-curricular 
education of students with an 
interest in marketing, 
management and 
entrepreneurship. A few hours of 

your time will help shape the 
future for these young, aspiring 
business leaders. See Nicole for 
more details.

Midnight on the Water

The Downtown Oshkosh Rotary 
Club is hosting their second 
annual New Year’s Event: 
“Midnight on the Water” from 7 
p.m. to 2 a.m. on December 31 
at the Oshkosh Convention 
Center, downtown. This black-
tie optional event costs $60 per 
person or $480 for a table of 8 
people. All proceeds stay in the 
Oshkosh community. They are 
planning a fabulous dinner, live 
music by the Swingin’ Jumpcats, 
a champagne toast at midnight 
and everyone attending goes 
home with a gift bag. For 
complete details, and a menu, 
visit: www.oshkoshrotary.org or 
call Lori Renning at (920) 216-
9429.

WineFeast

Planning for the 2010 
installment of WineFeast is 
underway. If you’d like to help 
contact Kris Villars, Steve 
Poeschl, or Mike Scott, who is 
happily arranging sponsorships! 

Rotaract

The Oshkosh Rotaract Club 
continues to meet the third 
Tuesday of each month at noon 
at Kodiak Jacks. It’s open to 
members age 18 to 35. There’s 
no membership fee. If you know 
of someone interested in joining 
tell them about the meeting! 

Weekly Invocations
December – Vicki Beltran

Weekly Greeters                                            

Dec. 16 Scott Greuel & Todd Reuss

Dec. 23 Jim Chitwood & John Lorfeld

Dec. 30 Susan Matz & Carol Bricco

Jan. 6 Karen Fredrick & Glenn Curran

Jan. 13 Tom Weber & Cecil Streeter

Jan. 20 Jeff Potts & Wendy Heilsberg

The Hub – Info Please!
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org

The District Website
http://rotary6270.org

Visit RI’s Website
http://www.rotary.org

Visit the 2010 District 
Conference Website
http://www.catchtherotaryball.org

Have information for The Hub? 

Submit it no later than noon on 
Tuesday to 
Jeffp@grandoperahouse.org

Of the things we think, say 
or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
3. Will it build good will 

and better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned?

The Four 
Way Test
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or do:

1. Is it the truth?
2. Is it fair to all concerned?
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better friendships?
4. Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned?

The Four 
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